PARADISE TOWNSHIP
July 14, 2014
7:00 p.m.

PARADISE TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS met in regular monthly
session at Paradise Township Municipal building on July 14, 2014.

BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT: Dean L. Bentzel and Clark P. Craumer.
PLEDGE TO THE FLAG

MINUTES

Clark moved to approve the minutes of June 9, 2014. Dean
seconded and the motion was carried.

TREASURER'S REPORT

Dean moved to approve the Treasurer's Report as read, seconded by
Clark and the motion was carried.

CITIZENS COMMENTS AND CONCERNS

1.

FIRE DEPARTMENT REPORT

1. Kerry Lease gave the report for Liberty Fire Department
2.

SUBDIVISION PLANS
1.

OLD BUSINESS

1. Model Stormwater Management Ordinance - The Ordinance is in
review process with the Solicitor, Township Engineer and Zoning
Officer. Still in process.

2. The Ordinance Establishing the Office of Fire Marshall and
Deputy Fire Marshall No.2014-01 and An Ordinance Amending the
Paradise Township Code of Ordinances, Chapter 7, Part 1, Known as
Outdoor Burning No 2014-02 were presented for Adoption. Dean
motioned to adopt, Clark seconded and the motion was passed.

NEW BUSINESS

l. A motion was made by Dean to TABLE the York Water Company-
Intent to Extend Water Service until we receive more information.
The motion was seconded by Clark. The motion was passed.

3. RECREATION PARK DISCUSSION

Reports

1. Emergency Management - Barry Schuchart was not present.
2. Zoning Officer - Report was given by Wayne Smith.



3. Engineer - Report was given.

4. Planning Commission - Report given by Tom Detwiler.

5. Police - Report given by Clark Craumer. There were 58% less
incidents in Paradise Township from last year.

6. Roadmaster —-Report was given by Dean. Storm damage took 3
days to clean up.

7. Solicitor - The Solicitor Status Report was distributed and
discussed by Leanne Miller.

CORRESPONDENCE /ANNOUNCEMENTS

OTHER BUSINESS

1. A motion was made by Dean to pay all bills and sign the Bill
List. Clark seconded and motion was passed.

2. A motion was made by Dean to adjourn the meeting at 7:45 p.m.
Clark seconded and the motion was passed.

Respectfully submitted,

Christine Mentzer
Secretary



